
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council. I have the following information. 
 

Please find Street History report attached for Stanley Lane, Sutton in Ashfield as shown on plan below 

(purple). This is a complete record of inspection, repairs and road openings on the Street Section. 
Please note that personal information has been redacted from the document in accordance with FOIA 

section 40. 
 

 
 

The above is an extract from Nottinghamshire's Highway Asset Management System and indicates the 

hierarchy, inspection frequency and confirms that Stanley Lane consists of one Street Section. 
 

The policy associated with inspecting and maintaining the highway is contained in the Highway 
Inspection & Risk Manual which can be found at: 

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/transport/roads/highway-inspection-manual 
 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications.  
 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk.  
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